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27th January 2023 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

TO ALL INTERESTED BIDDERS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

 

PROCUREMENT NUMBER : 01/AUDA/KMPE/COE/QCBS/2023:   CONSULTANCY 

SERVICES FOR DEVELOPMENT OF THE AUDA-NEPAD CONTINENTAL MULTI-

YEAR AND PARTNER PROGRAMME FOR RESILIENT AND INCLUSIVE FOOD 

SYSTEMS 

Reference is made to the Request for Proposal mentioned above. 

Please be informed that AUDA-NEPAD has decided to extend the deadline for submission 

of Proposals from 30th January 2023 to 14th February 2023 in order to encourage more 

participation and allow time for adequate preparation of the Request for Proposal 

Requirements. 

All other details remain the same. 

Note: All participants who had submitted their Proposals earlier are free to withdraw 

their submissions if necessary in order to amend them. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Vincent Moola 

Procurement Supervisor  
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